
Public Hearing Request for R277-726
 

12-15-2020



  Utah School Superintendents Association 
860 E. 9085 S. Sandy, UT  84094 

(801) 878-0660

December 15, 2020 

Mark Huntsman, Chair, Utah State Board of Education 
Sydnee Dickson, State Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Angela Stallings, Deputy Superintendent of Policy 
250 East 500 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 

RE: Request for public hearing on proposed rule R277-726-Statewide Online Education 
Program 

Dear Chair Huntsman, Superintendent Dickson and Deputy Superintendent Stallings, 

Please accept this letter as a request for a public hearing before the Utah State Board of 
Education pursuant to Utah Code 63G-3-302(2)(b).  This request is made on behalf of the Utah 
School Superintendents Association, an interested association having not fewer than ten 
members.  This request is made not more than 15 days after the publication date of the proposed 
rule.  The rule for which USSA is requesting this hearing is R277-726-Statewide Online 
Education Program. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request.  We look forward to receiving notice on the 
date and time of the hearing. 

Sincerely, 

Lexi Cunningham 

Lexi Cunningham, Ed.D. 
Executive Director, USSA 

cc: Shannon Dulaney, USSA President 
Ben Dalton, USSA 1st Vice President 
Reid Newey, USSA 2nd Vice President 
Rick Nielsen, USSA Past President 
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